
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Education Week/Book Week 
Our Book Week/Education Week event will be combined and 
hosted on Thursday 25th August. The links below have ideas 
for Book Parade. 
https://www.kmart.com.au/search/?searchTerm=book+we
ek+costume 
https://www.thebasewarehouse.com.au/search?q=kids+c
ostumes&options 
 
Entering & Exiting School Grounds 
Parents and caregivers are asked to use the pedestrian gates 
when entering and exiting school grounds. Please do not put 
your child and yourself at risk by walking through the staff car 
park. 
 
Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School (NCCD) 
Every year, all schools in Australia participate in the 
Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students 
with Disability (NCCD). The NCCD process requires schools to 
identify information already available in the school about 
supports provided to students with disability, including 
students who do not have a disability diagnosis, but who 
require adjustments. This addresses legislative requirements 
under the Disability Discrimination Act 1992 and the 
Disability Standards for Education 2005, in line with the NCCD 
guidelines (2019).  
 
This information assists schools to formally recognise the 
supports and adjustments provided to students with 
disability in schools and consider how they can strengthen, 
support, and develop shared practices in order to improve 
educational outcomes for students with disability. 
 
The NCCD provides state and federal governments with the 
information they need to plan more broadly for the support 
of students with disability. The collection process has no 
direct impact on your child and your child will not be involved 
in any testing process. The school provides data to the 
Australian Government and no individual student will be able 
to be identified, ensuring the privacy and confidentiality of all 
students. All information is protected by privacy laws that 
regulate the collection, storage, and disclosure of personal 
information. Further information about the NCCD can be 
found on the NCCD Portal (https://www.nccd.edu.au). If you 
have any questions about the NCCD, please contact the 
school.                        Jennie Phani -  Relieving Principal 

Term 3 Week 4 (8 August 2022 – 12 August 2022) 
 

Dear parents & caregivers, 
 
Arrival Times 

Thank you to our families who are working hard to 
ensure children arrive at school on time. We 
understand that on occasion traffic or unexpected 
circumstances may affect arrival times. If you are 
needing some support, ideas or help getting 
children to school on time please contact your 
child’s class teacher so we can help develop a plan 
and work together. Attendance rolls are marked 
as soon as children enter their classrooms. All 
children arriving late must visit the office to get a 
late note, before walking to their classroom. This 
will ensure their attendance is recorded. 
 
Athletics Events 
A special thank you to Mr Howe and our staff for 
their dedication in organising the events, and for 
setting up and ensuring grounds were prepared. 
Congratulations to all of our students for their 
participation and behaviour at our recent athletics 
events. Thank you to our community for attending 
and supporting the event. 
 
Assemblies 
Our next school assembly will be held in Week 5 
on Wednesday 17th August. Times will be: 

• K-2:           9:00am 

• Stage 2:  12:30pm 

• Stage 3:    2:00pm 
 

RAT Kit Distribution 
RAT kits were distributed to all students last 
Thursday. If your child was absent on that day or 
did not receive their RAT kits, please let our 
friendly office staff know so that these may be sent 
home. 
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Awards : Positive Behaviour In our School  playground 
These awards are given to the students who display manners, friendliness, and 
good sportsmanship on the playground during recess and lunch. These awards are 
counted as part of the trade up system. The tear off strips are placed in a special 
box each week and 6 are drawn out each Friday to receive an ice block voucher at 
the canteen. 
 

Week 3: Uluaki 34M, Isabelle 1S, Georgia 23H, Elijah 1S, Emily 1S, Carole 1S 

 

 
 
August 
 
11 1B, 1C, 1S The Oaks Excursion 
17          Stage Assemblies 
18 12M, 2D, 2H The Oaks Excursion 
25           Book Parade/Education Week 
 
September 
6            NAIDOC Day 



                                                                                                      



 
 



 

  



 

  



 
 


